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November 2, 2022 

In Case You Missed It: October 2022 Notification Summary 

 

Dear providers,  
 
Here are notifications we sent through October 2022. To read any of the following 
notifications, please visit www.hpsm.org/provider/notifications  
 
• October 1: Updates to the Prior Authorization Required List Effective 11/1/2022 
• October 4: In Case You Missed It: September 2022 Notification Summary 
• October 5: Remind HPSM Members To Get The Flu Vaccine 
• October 6: Upcoming Webinars: Learn About the CareAdvantage D-SNP Transition 
• October 7: October 2022 Dental Provider Update 
• October 12: Read the Latest Edition of the HPSM Provider Newsletter 
• October 13: Behavioral Health Provider Update: October 2022 
• October 13: Balance Billing Reminder 
• October 17: HPSM’s 2023 Provider Manual 
• October 20: Take Our Provider Satisfaction Survey 
• October 21: Using HPSM’s Provider Portal 
• October 26: Prior Authorization Required List Updates, Effective 12/1/2022 
 
For questions, please contact our Provider Services department at PSInquiries@hpsm.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  
The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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